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THE AUKUS NUCLEAR-POWERED 
SUBMARINE PATHWAY 
A PARTNERSHIP FOR THE FUTURE

SSN VIRGINIA CLASS
The US intends to sell Australia three Virginia 
class SSNs from as soon as the early 2030s, 
subject to US Congressional approval, with the 
potential to sell up to two more if needed.

The Virginia class provides Australia a nuclear 
powered submarine capability as early as 
possible. This acquisition will eliminate any 
capability gap and increase our three nations’ 
ability to deter aggression and contribute to peace 
and stability in the Indo-Pacific.


